
15/07/2020 

MRS Kris De Laine 
57 Woodbine ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
Kris_neil@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0552 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

Hi, please do not allow this development to go ahead as this is precious bushland containing 
precious wildlife. This are must be preserved. We cannot afford to take the homes away from 
this wildlife. Thanks 

Sent: 15/07/2020 8:26:28 PM
Subject: Online Submission


